
Dear Parents, 
Over the course of the week we will be collecting new or gently 
used items to donate to those less fortunate. Please wrap your gift 
and attach a corresponding label to the item. The gift can be
placed in boxes provided for in the entrance way until Friday, 14th

December. 

Suggested Gift List for Children and Young People
We believe every child deserves a gift at Christmas so we are 
happy to take gently used or new items. 
• 0-3 year old:  dolls, teddy bears, cot mobiles, baby clothes, 

bath toys, CDs of suitable music and nursery rhymes, puzzles
• 3-5 year old : dolls and action figures, cars, lorries, DVDs and 

CDs (music and nursery rhymes), colouring sets, pencils, crayons, 
books, puzzles

• 5-9 year old : educational games & toys, stationery (colouring 
sets, pencils, crayons, school sets), CDs & family friendly DVDs, 
books, puzzles, word search, crosswords

• 9-12 year old : games and toys, stationery, DVDs, books, t-
shirts, hair accessories, gloves, scarves, hats

• 13-16 year old : books, make-up and toiletries (please try to 
ensure non-allergic ingredients if possible), gloves, scarves, hats, 
t-shirts, hair accessories and gift vouchers

If you have any further questions, please speak to me or email me 
at gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no

Many thanks for your generous donation! 
Mrs Rasen

Please cut out and 
stick the label which 
best matches your item 
to your gift. 
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